Bureau of Land Managemennt
P. O. Box 1778
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221-1778

SUNDRY NOTICE ATTACHMENT

1. About the time that D. L. Cook was ready to begin
operations on the 2-24 re-entry, we had an oilspill in
Campbell County, Wyoming, which was 1 mile long, down a
steep hill and in a steep ditch where we were unable to
get equipment into, and had to dig the spill up with
shovels. This has taken the best part of the summer and
delayed us on other work.

2. It is now so late in the year that we have to prepare
our wells here in Wyoming for winter, this will take
several more weeks to complete.

3. We do not feel that we can commence operations in New
Mexico until next spring.



